
SGMS – 1.15 Each secondary principal will create an African American Student Council to gather 
feedback on the impact of support. 

 
The council met on May 5th at 11:00 through Teams. Students and administrators discussed student 

answers to the following questions. Answers were all very positive.  

 

 

African American Student Council  

 May 5th at 11:00am  

 

1. Tell us a little bit about yourself 

2. What has your experience been like while attending SGMS? 

3. What electives are you in? 

4. Are you in any clubs/organizations/athletics? 

5. Do you have friends at SGMS? 

6. Do you feel connected to teachers and staff at SGMS? 

7. Tell us about your student schedule; do you feel you are being challenged in all classes? 

8. Do you feel supported in your academics? 

9. What would you want us to include in this Council? 

10. What would you need from us as an administration to feel supported? 

 


